

Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton Shropshire, SY6 6EX www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk

Telephone 01694 722209
E admin@csschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr J Parr BA Hons

24th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

With Teams video lessons in full swing I am pleased to report that student behaviour has been exemplary in all video lessons so far. Staff have been delighted with the level of engagement from students and it has been a pleasure to teach our groups, even if it is in a less than typical way!

I am writing to draw your attention to the acceptable use guidance for Parents, Students and Teachers we shared with you through The Link on Friday 19th June. We have asked students to read the guidance that is directly relevant to them and then indicate that they understand the consequences of not abiding by what is deemed to be acceptable use via an online form.

We now kindly ask parents and carers to read the Student and Parent acceptable use guidance, indicate that you have read the guidance and provide permission for your child(ren) to participate in the Teams video lessons using the online form, which can be found by clicking on this <u>link</u>. We value your opinions, we have already received a great deal of positive feedback from Parents and Students, and have included an opportunity for you to provide us with feedback and/or ask questions at the end of the form.

Many thanks for your continued support during these unusual times.

Yours sincerely,

D Bird

Mr D Bird Associate SLT